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Broome Wastewater 

Pipeline Project  
February update 

Work on the wastewater pipeline is underway. The pipeline will divert wastewater to Broome North 

Water Resource Recovery Facility (WRRF) when Broome South WRRF is decommissioned. 

Temporary road closure – corner of Weld and Hamersley Streets 

• This road will be closed for the next three weeks. Access to The Bottle-O Mercure Inn and The 

Continental Hotel main car park is still available (refer to map over-page). Traffic management will 

divert vehicles safely around the work area. 

Bedford Memorial Park 

• The pipeline is being installed along Bedford Memorial Park. Reinstatement work will be 

completed by early March. 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Cathedral 

• Work in front of Our Lady Queen of Peace Cathedral will start in early March and will take about a 

week to complete. 

Broome Primary School 

• The pipeline has been installed across the road from Broome Primary School. The area has been 

backfilled but not yet reinstated. Reinstatement work will be completed by the middle of March.  

Lay-down area  

• Our contractors Kimberley Civil and Drainage will be using the corner of Louis and Hamersley 

Street as a temporary storage area (shown as a triangle on the map).  

More information  

Please refer to watercorporation.com.au/broome for general project information. Alternatively, 

please email Community.Engagement@watercorporation.com.au or call (08) 9420 2231.  

 

Faults, Emergencies and Security – 13 13 75 (24 hours) 

 

mailto:Community.Engagement@watercorporation.com.au


 

 
#131335762 
February 2022 2  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Map showing the wastewater pipeline in construction 


